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In the gold-rush era of the 1850s, the McKinnons settled on an island off the west coast of Canada, where the
first thing they did was to turn this “wilderness” into an English country garden complete with vegetables,
flowers, fruit trees and an elegant gazebo. After six generations, times and circumstances have changed, the
family estate has been subdivided, the flowers have gone wild, the pear-tree has rotted and the heritage house
has been carved up into a duplex, the property now divided in two by an ugly hedge.

The McKinnons now live in one side of the property, while the other has been sold to an immigrant family
recently arrived from Turkey. The heirs apparent to both families, Day McKinnon and Leyla Zeki, fancy
themselves to be sophisticated citizens of the world, tolerating with thinly disguised amusement their
ancestors’ “outdated” formalities and rituals. So alienated are they that they spend much of their time only
half-jokingly speaking of themselves in the third person. Yet Leyla recognizes something fundamental and
mysterious in the vestiges of the old garden: its tumbled and overgrown ruins remind her of the Paradise
Garden of Judeo-Christian/Islamic tradition—its layout in the four cardinal directions, its allusions to the
seasons and the elements, and its walls that surround a place of secret love. For Day, however, despite, or
perhaps because of the fact that he has discovered a long-buried family secret, “The problem with being born
into paradise is: eventually you inherit it. There’s something to be said for the bedlam of hell. Heaven is a lot
of upkeep.” Abandoning their families for their careers, they are reunited years later having discovered that
love is not just something that happens to us, but something that we must build by hand in the wilderness of
our lives.
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From reader reviews:

Connie Cornish:

Book will be written, printed, or illustrated for everything. You can recognize everything you want by a e-
book. Book has a different type. We all know that that book is important point to bring us around the world.
Adjacent to that you can your reading proficiency was fluently. A reserve Paradise Garden will make you to
be smarter. You can feel much more confidence if you can know about almost everything. But some of you
think that open or reading a book make you bored. It is far from make you fun. Why they could be thought
like that? Have you searching for best book or suited book with you?

Alan Trevino:

What do you about book? It is not important together with you? Or just adding material when you really
need something to explain what yours problem? How about your time? Or are you busy man or woman? If
you don't have spare time to do others business, it is gives you the sense of being bored faster. And you have
free time? What did you do? Everyone has many questions above. They must answer that question simply
because just their can do this. It said that about publication. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is
correct. Because start from on jardín de infancia until university need this kind of Paradise Garden to read.

Robert Knight:

This Paradise Garden is completely new way for you who has interest to look for some information mainly
because it relief your hunger associated with. Getting deeper you on it getting knowledge more you know
otherwise you who still having small amount of digest in reading this Paradise Garden can be the light food
for you personally because the information inside this book is easy to get by anyone. These books create
itself in the form that is certainly reachable by anyone, yeah I mean in the e-book contact form. People who
think that in reserve form make them feel drowsy even dizzy this publication is the answer. So there is not
any in reading a guide especially this one. You can find actually looking for. It should be here for you. So ,
don't miss this! Just read this e-book style for your better life in addition to knowledge.

Daniel Love:

A lot of book has printed but it is unique. You can get it by online on social media. You can choose the very
best book for you, science, comic, novel, or whatever simply by searching from it. It is referred to as of book
Paradise Garden. You can contribute your knowledge by it. Without making the printed book, it could add
your knowledge and make anyone happier to read. It is most important that, you must aware about reserve. It
can bring you from one destination for a other place.
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